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Ruling Issued For Former Jail Employees 
(KLZA)--No violation of law.

That’s the determination of the Nebraska Equal Opportunity Commission in discrimination
complaints filed by two former Richardson County Sheriff's Office employees. 

The County Commission was notified this week of the finding in complaints filed by former
part-time jailer/dispatcher Julie Houser and former jail administrator David Clark.

In her complaint, Julie Houser, the wife of former Sheriff Randy Houser, alleged she was
discriminated against due martial status and age. 

Clark contended in his compliant that he was discriminated against on the basis of sex, religion,
retaliation for filing a worker's compensation claim and for being a whistle blower. 

Both were left go after Sheriff Don Pounds took office in January of last year.
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